
Hello Wentworth Ski Race Club from your ski crew at Aerobics First! We hope you all were 
able to have a safe and enjoyable summer here in the Atlantic Provinces - we had our fair 
share of days on bikes, surfboards, boats, and hiking trails to keep us active, and are feeling 
lucky to live here. To all that visited us in store or online over the last six months for your 
running or other active lifestyle needs, we appreciate your support and would like to extend a 
big thank you for keeping us going as a local business! 
 
With the days getting shorter, we are now in full pre-season swing here at the shop. The 
majority of our new gear for the 2020-2021 season has arrived, and we are taking orders for 
any specific items you might have on your list for this year. We have a selection of race skis 
and boots in stock, mostly for racers up to U12 - if you require larger sizes of boots or skis, in 
particular larger sizes of GS and SG skis, we recommend you call or email us with your 
requests as soon as possible. We are operating primarily ​by appointment, ​and encourage 
you to get in touch to set up a fitting so you can be prepared and avoid longer waits around 
the holidays. Our tuning machines are also up and running in the Tech Shop, so now is a 
great time to get all your gear looked after before the snow flies.  
 
Here are some equipment highlights: 
 

● New protective gear from POC, including the new Skull Dura X Race Helmet. 
● 30% off ​previous season tuning supplies from Holmenkol and Toko. 
● Leki poles and guards. 
● Heating solutions from Thermic including heated socks and boot dryers. 

 
For the non-racers in the family, we have you covered too - this season we have the full new 
line up of Head Supershapes, Rossignol Heros, a selection of backcountry skis, boots, and 
bindings, as well as nordic ski equipment. 
 
We look forward to seeing you - as always, think snow!  


